Date: 13th August, 2021

To,

The General Manager-Listing
Corporate Relations Department
BSE LIMITED

P] Towers, 25th floor, Dalal Street,
Mumbai -400 001

Subiject: Intimation for Change in Website

Ref: RO Jewels Limited (Script Code - 543171)

Dear Sir/ Madam,

With reference to the above subject matter we would like to inform you that the website
of the company has been changed from www.rojewels.in to www.rojewels.co.in.

You are requested to take note of the same and update the same on BSE website.

Thanking you,

Yours Faithfully,
For, RO Jewels Limited

Shubham Shah
Managing Director
DIN: 08300065




